
Calendar 
January 1  -  New Year’s Day! 
City Hall will be closed Jan. 2 
 
January 10 @ Noon  -  Community 
Luncheon 
 
January 10 @ 7pm  -  City Council 
Meeting 
 
January 16  -  Dr. Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day!  - City Hall will be 
closed 
 
January 24 @ 6pm -  Planning & 
Zoning Workshop  
 
January 31 @ 6pm  - Planning & 
Zoning Meeting 
     

Community Luncheon 

Citizens Comments 

Please bring any comments or ideas 
you would like to express to your 
community and city staff.  

 

 

 
Food will be catered by: 

Woody Creek BBQ 
 
 

 
Please bring your favorite dessert. 
Sponsored by the Crime Control and 
Prevention District 

Meet Our New Deputy City Administrator 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very pleased to introduce Sterling L. Naron, Deputy City Admin-
istrator for Westworth Village. Sterling has been with the city since 2009 
and comes to us by way of our Hawks Creek Golf Course Parks/Golf Su-
pervisor. Sterling is an excellent addition to our Administration. If you 
have time, stop by City Hall or join us for our community luncheon and 
help us welcome him into his new position.                

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

A courtesy reminder message from the Westworth Village  

Utility Services…….. 

The City of Westworth Village Code of Ordinances – Sec. 13.02.095 

Damaging or tampering with meters 
If anyone damages a meter, curbstop, or other related equipment owned by the 
city utilities department, they shall be responsible for payment of replacement 
costs of the equipment, plus a service charge for installation of the equipment.  If 
you are doing repairs and need your water shut off, contact Public Works to turn 
off your service and avoid damaging the water meter or automatic meter reporting 
equipment. 
For more information please call  Public Works at (817) 710-2506 
 

*** Water Utility Payments are due  January 15, 2017 *** 

Please use the on-site drop box located on the west side of the Municipal Complex for your water 
payment. Any water utility payments received after January 15, 2017 will be considered late and 

assessed late fees. 

No cash accepted in the on-site drop box. 

SAVE TIME AND PAY ONLINE at:     www.municipalonlinepayments.com/westworthvillagetx  

 

          JANUARY 2017 

http://www.municipalonlinepayments.com/westworthvillagetx


 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

During 2017, the Library will be highlighting our Non-Fiction Section and letting you know some of the 
great books that are there -- starting with the 000’s.  Books in the 000 section are Information, General 

Works, Quotations, Journalism, etc. Here are a few examples of what you’ll find in this section: 

“What are the Seven Wonders of the World? And 100 Other Great Cultural Lists” – by Peter 
D’Epiro 

“I Used to Know That – Stuff You Forgot From School” by Caroline Taggart 

“The Darwin Awards – Evolution in Action” by Wendy Northcutt 

“The American Reader—Words That Moved a Nation” edited by Diane Ravitch 

 
 
 

We had a great time making Christmas decorations at our Family Art Day in December, please 
plan to join us at our next one on February 11th.  

                                                         
Come visit us at The City of Westworth Village Library  

101 Seymour Avenue 

(817) 738-2248 

 

 

 

 

 



THE 75TH ANNIVERSARY TIME CAPSULE  

DEDICATION 

On December 16th, the city concluded it’s 75th anniversary celebration with 
the Time Capsule Dedication ceremony. A huge thanks to the 75th anniver-
sary steering community members: 

 

 Kevin Reaves, Police Chief   Brandy Barrett 

 Melva Campbell    Dr. Terry Colley 

 Samantha Milligan    Melanie Minko 

        Nathan Keller  

 

The time capsule will be opened 25 years from now , in the year 2041.  


